Ask The Advocate: St. George“
students, EBR Parish schools

If St. George becomes a city and
succeeds in creating a separate
school district, will students whose
parents are St. George residents be

allowed to continue attending magnet

schools in the East Baton Rouge Par-
ish school district?

Charles Lussier, The Ad-
vocate’s education reporter,
helped us out with this ques-
tion: “The short answer is: No.

“When the schools in Baker
and Zachary broke away in
2003, and again in 2007 when
Central broke away, the resi-

“dents of those new school
districts were no longer able
to send their children to
.magnet schools in the East
Baton Rouge-Parish school
system.

“The school district did make

- an exception for graduating se-
_ niors, so students who were in
their senior year the year those
new districts started were able
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Lisa Zumo looks over a map
of the proposed city of St.
George on Oct. 12 in Baton
Rouge.

to stay, but that was it.
“There’s always the possi-
bility that a city of St. George
school district could work out
a financial agreement to let
some St. George students at-
tend magnet schools in Baton
Rouge, but that is not very like-
ly and would cost St. George

the per-pupil amount associ- .
ated with each child, perhaps
more.”

4 Trees are gone

Why have all the trees been cut
down on Old Hammond Highway
across from Runnymede Townhomes?

Carey Chauvin, director
of development for the city-
parish, tells us: “The owner/
developer applied for, and re-
ceived, a land clearing permit
from the Permit & Inspection
Division.

“From my research, it ap-

- pears the developer intends to

build a residential subdivision
on the site.”

Send your questions to
Ask The Advocate, 10705
Rieger Road, Baton
Rouge, LA 70809; or email
asktheadvocate
@theadvocate.com.
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